
Southeast Alaska  
Transportation Plan 
Wrangell Public Meeting on Scoping Report 

 
WHEN: Tuesday, October 18, 2011 

 5:30 -6:30 pm OPEN HOUSE 

 6:30-8:30 pm PUBLIC MEETING 

WHERE: Nolan Center 
 

The Alaska Department of Transportation is hosting meetings 
around the region to present the Scoping Report for the 2011-
2012 Southeast Alaska Transportation Plan (SATP). The SATP is a 
regional multimodal transportation plan that provides a 
framework for improving transportation connections between 
communities within the region. The Scoping Report identifies six 
preliminary alternatives for the Southeast Alaska regional 
transportation network.  

WHAT: 
  

COMMENT DUE DATE 
Comments are due no later than 
Friday, November 4, 2011.  
Submit by:  
E-mail:  dot.satp@alaska.gov 
Fax:  907-465-2016 
Mail:  ADOT&PF Southeast Region 
 6860 Glacier Highway 
 Juneau, AK 99801-7999 

The SATP Scoping Report is available to look at or download at 
http://dot.alaska.gov/satp 
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